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October 28, 2005
OSP Directive 05-10
TO:

Agency Directors and Policy Manual Holders
FROM:
Kennith Harden, Assistant Director

SUBJECT:
Revision of Section 2.4 Purchase Delegation Reference
We are revising Chapter 2 of the state of Washington Purchasing Manual issued by the Department of General Administration.  The effective date of this revision is November 1, 2005 and agencies have until November 30, 2005 to implement this change.  This revision addresses a single policy update.

Key change to this policy:

Chapter 2 How to use the Purchasing Manual

· Section 2.4, page 9 - Removes sunset date relative to permitting agencies to continue to reference a purchasing delegation number from the obsolete General Authorities or from the current Washington Purchasing Manual
The policies and procedures prescribed in the Washington Purchasing Manual are the minimum requirements that state agencies must meet.  An agency may adopt more restrictive or detailed polices as long as the agency meets the required minimum standards.
All OSP directives and policies are available on our web site at http://www.ga.wa.gov/PCA/regulat.htm
Questions regarding policy content and proper interpretation of the purchasing polices contained in the Washington Purchasing Manual should be directed to Mr. Jack Zeigler of my staff at jzeigle@ga.wa.gov.
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